
 

 

Tidewater Tascas 

Date: December 7-9, 2019 

Location:  Rockahock Campground, Lanexa, VA 

Notes: 

As always, we had a wonderful end of the year campout.  Friday 

night and Saturday morning everyone (we had 16 coaches!) 

contributed a dish to share.  After a brief meeting discussing next 

year’s schedule and a few administrative things, some of us spent 

Saturday shopping at the outlets while others hung around the 

campground.  Saturday night we walked to dinner in our ugly 

holiday attire and enjoyed some AH-MAZING Italian food at 

Walker’s Dam Grill on the property.  While there was not an 

“official” ugly sweater contest, I think it goes without saying that 

Mr. Plude was the ugliest…I mean the big winner!  After dinner we 

enjoyed each other’s company while stealing ornaments from one 

another during our annual ornament “white elephant” exchange and 

the passing out of the club gifts.  As always, Lily Lach, our official 

(unofficial) photog, took such wonderful pictures which I have 

included below in case you missed them on Facebook.   

 

Thank you to everyone for a great camping year and I look forward 

to seeing you all in March 2020! 

 

 Tidewater TASCAs of 
Virginia 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 

 

 

  



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 



  



  



 

  



 

  



 


